
 

 
 

 
      January 1, 2011 

 
 

• Happy New Year!  A sincere Happy New Year to all the CVSR Community!  That is, club 
members, their spouses, friends and acquaintances that we come in contact with throughout 
the year while sharing our common interest in street rods, customs and anything special on 
wheels.  These folks include those in other street rod clubs, the hosts of our winter meetings, 
and those who put on car shows and rod runs across the nation.  NSRA thanks us for our part 
at several National shows. Streetrodding is not only centered on our cars but greatly involves 
kind and generous people whom we appreciate associating with.  Streetrodding brings us 
together to enjoy friendships at meetings, restaurant meals, picnics, Dunkin Donuts and repair 
shops and garages to build cars and enjoy “bench racing”.  May the upcoming year continue to 
foster the spirit of the sport as well as the cars themselves. 

 
• January Meeting The January 2011 CVSR Meeting will be a visit to Green Mountain Foam 

Products. The get-together will be on Saturday morning January 8 at 10 AM.  Green 
Mountain Foam Products is on Route 15 in Underhill across from the Underhill/Jericho Fire 
Station. We can decide where to go for lunch afterward.  Perhaps the closest place that could 
accommodate our group is The Hoagie Hut in Essex Center.  Dan Sargent made the 
arrangements for this meeting/visit. 

 
• Winter Events   Other meetings/visits that are on tap for the remainder of the winter are:  

  Trip to Vermont SportCar (Subaru Rally Cars) 
  Lesson on the club website-Tim 
  Trip to Rob Russin’s new shop-Cambridge 
  Trip to Flatiron Racing-Colchester 
  Annual Dinner/Party 
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• Dues past due.  The annual dues for club members were due on November 1st.  Please take 
care of this ASAP so we can get the books all squared away.  Dan Sargent is our new Treasurer. 

 
• Christmas Cards.  The club got very nice Christmas cards from Dave and Penny Wrightington 

who are Newsletter Members of our club and Dick Japhet of Vermont Sportswear. 
 

• Thirty Year Anniversary  Harold reminds us of plans for the possibility of a Thirty Year 
Anniversary of CVSR. (1981-2011) We are open to suggestions of whether to hold a celebration 
or not and if so just what should that celebration entail.  Some suggestions are to have a picnic or 
dinner and invite all the former club members and spouses that we have mailing addresses for.  A 
picnic could involve the NSRA Appreciation Day and invite any street rodder to come to the picnic 
and receive an NSRA button and have their car safety inspected by Everett Peyrat and the 
present state Safety Inspector, Peter Davis.  We could have special tee shirts made up. 

 
• Anything sells.  Harold tells us: “I put one of my King Midgets on eBay for the 3rd or 4th time 

and it sold! Yeah!  Doin’ the happy dance!”  Congratulations, Harold! 
 
     

Classified Ads 
 
FOR SALE:1967 Ford Mustang engine. 302 CID. Bored .030”. Heads are from a ’70. Full rebuild with all 
new parts.  Heads were done professionally at a machine shop.  Engine is complete from carb to oil pan 
and from pulleys to flexplate.  $1200.  Call Dan Clark at the Center for Technology, Essex.  802-857-
7000 ext 1349 or Art Stultz at 879-7283.  
 
WANTED: One or two shifter knobs to use as part of kite line stakedowns.  Art Stultz 879-7283 
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